From:

To: EPD. Customer Services

Subject: incinerator

Date: Tuesday, 5 June 2018 3:06:28 PM
Hello

| wish to relay my opposition to the proposed incinerator near Narrabundah.

My concerns include the incinerator’s production of air pollution, including dioxins, and of the
increased traffic in our local area.

| believe we are treating waste brought in from NSW. This waste should be treated in a more
remote, less urban area, such as Woodlawn near Tarago.

Thank you for recording this objection.





